
 Gallatin Valley Golf Association 

Headwaters Golf Course 

2/09/2022 

 

Members Present :   Bruce Felz, Jon Kamps, Derek Swenson,  Andy Hessen, Brittnee Judd and 

Jeff Strickland  

Others Present:  Sydney Rochford and John Shampney 

Vice President called meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 

Approval of January 2022 meeting minutes.  Approval of January's minutes was tabled until 

the March meeting.  

Financials –  Jon made the motion to table the financials until the March meeting, Jeff 

seconded the motion, the motion approved.  

Club House Report - Sydney made the Club House report.  Sydney reported that there was 

good progress on the construction of the front counter and shelving. The flooring renovation 

for the clubhouse would start on March 3 and finish on March 4th. Painting on the upstairs will 

continue as soon as the drywalling is finished.  Sydney is working on getting a new credit card 

for nonprofits.  The card has no annual fees, higher credit limits and cash back rebates. 

Greens Committee – John gave the Greens Committee  report.  John reported that the 10 

newly refurbished carts will be here at the end of March.  The new Arerator was being built but 

there was no time line for it's delivery.  John was going to have a meeting with Scott Laird to 

discuss the wording on Larry's memorial bench.  The maintenance crew has been doing regular 

equipment mainenance and is ahead of schedule.    

GVGA Member Comments –  

 Old Business -  Andy is going to talk to Jason to find out if the business registry with the state 

had been completed.  The Board and Manager were going to put in a better effort to sell ads on 

the blocks in the front of the clubhouse.  Sydney was going to start collecting payment for the 

ads on the hole signs. The course is also going to start selling advertising on the bang boards on 

the range expansion of the putting green will begin as soon as the frost will allow. 



New Business-   Sydney reported that last years staff had written a thank you and were very 

grateful for the bonuses they received for a great job done last season. The reopening for the 

course, weather permitting, will be Febuary 15th.  

 The next Meeting will be on a Wednesday, March 9, 2022 at 6:30 at the Clubhouse.   

 

 


